
This document is in support of house bill 1532 (Educational Reimbursement Bill). 

 

Our family is in dedicated support of HB 1532 to help defer some of the stress added to our family and 

others like ours in choosing the best fitting school for our children. Public education is a fantastic and 

robust part of our community, and we are honored to have such exceptional public education available 

in our area of the state. We also know our family does not fit into the public education system due to 

social, emotional, and spiritual reasons. This presents a significant financial burden that would be 

dramatically reduced should HB 1532 pass. We proudly support the local schools with our tax dollars 

and would like to have support of our decision to attend private school with a bill that could help ease 

the financial burden to us—without adding to the burden of other taxpayers nor taking away from the 

public education system’s finances. We urge you to vote yes for HB 1532. 

 

Thank you for your time 

Sascha and Eric Demory 


